
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/10/2014 9:50:00 AM 
Subject: FW: Governor's Panjab Visit

From: Nand [mailto:thaparn@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 9:38 AM 
To: Priester, Nicole
Subject: Governor's Panjab Visit

Hello Nicole:

My name is Nand Thapar and I live in North Carolina. One of my nephews in India is thinking of investing here 
in the Carolinas.

I know governor Haley is travelling to India this week. I like to know if she plans to go in Panjab (her ancestral 
home state) and especially around Chandigarh.

I would appreciate it very much if you can give me her schedule so I can pass it along. I am sure my nephew
will want to attend governor's talk.

Thank you kindly. I wish the governor and you a happy and healthy journey.

Nand Thapar
828 584 8000- work
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